From: Anthony Powers [mailto:apowers@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 24, 2015 12:22 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: ILEAD USA 2015: mentor - Anthony Powers and request for BOE approval for March 23-26 intersession in Springfield

​​Hi Mr. Berlin,

  I just wanted to update you on my recently completed trip to Springfield for ILEAD mentor orientation training on Feb 19-20 and to request BOE approval for my attendance at the March 23-26 ILEAD intersession in Springfield.

 The information I received at orientation on Feb 19-20 will help me be a better mentor to the ILEAD team to which I have been assigned.  I've already been able to pass along some of this information to the team in preparation for the in-person ILEAD intersession that will be taking place in Springfield between March 23-26 2015.
Regards,

Anthony E. Powers
Branch Manager
Austin-Irving Branch
Chicago Public Library
